Dear All,

I hope you had a nice weekend!

Please find attached a research brief related to evaluating the Stroke Association’s peer support programme. If you are interested in bidding for this work, please send a completed proposal to jane.tooke@stroke.org.uk by Friday, 23rd November.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Very best wishes,

Bogna

